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SCHOOL DISTRICT OF AMERY 
PUBLIC ACCESS DEFIBRILLATION (PAD) PROGRAM 

 
 
The School District of Amery is committed to providing our students, employees and visitors with a safe 
environment.  We have joined a community effort to implement a Public Access Defibrillation (PAD) 
program in our facilities.  Automated External Defibrillators (AED’s) have been placed in the following 
locations: 
 

• Lien Elementary School – Enter through the front doors, on the left, just outside the main office 
• Amery Middle School – Enter through front doors, past the office door, next to the clock 
• Amery Intermediate School – Enter through main doors, on the right, next to the pay phone 
• Amery High School – Enter through main doors, on the right side of the main office counter 
• Amery Bus Garage – Enter through South door, to the right, next to the soda machine 

 
The School District of Amery has trained staff available during regular school hours.  However, please be 
advised that trained staff MAY NOT be available to assist you in the event of an emergency.  If you are 
CPR certified and you feel that you can effectively use the AED, please feel free to do so.   
 
If a life rescue event occurs, please be advised that to activate 911, you must dial “9” to get an outside 
line, and then dial 911.  If you use the AED, contact the person listed on the inside of the cover so any 
materials used in the resuscitation effort may be replaced. 
 
The School District of Amery encourages everyone to participate in our community “Chain of Survival” 
and to learn CPR and how to use an AED.  It could be the difference between life and death.  For more 
information on classes scheduled for our area, call the Amery Schools Community Education office at  
(715) 268-0220. 
 
   


